Dear Colleague
St Francis Catholic and Church of England Primary Academy consulting on their updated admissions policy. 
The governing body would be grateful if you could include the following notice in your newsletter.
Best wishes
Raquel


St Francis Catholic and Church of England Primary Academy

Portsmouth and Winchester Academy Trust who sponsor St Francis Catholic and Church of England Primary Academy, are consulting on the Admissions Arrangements for September 2019. Please find attached the proposed policy.  

The policies can be viewed on the websites for St. Francis Catholic and Church of England Primary Academy. We would be grateful if any comments on the policy could be sent to admissions@stfrancisventnor.org by 21st December 2017 clearly marked ‘Response to Admissions Policy Consultation’.

Thank you.

[bookmark: _GoBack]
